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E-SAFTEY WEEK AND GUIDANCE 
This week has been national Safer Internet Day 
and our digital leaders led a whole school session 
delivering important messages to keep us all safe 
online. There is a new guide that Google have 
produced for families which has lots of 
information and help for families to stay safe 
online.  
https://families.google/?utm_source=nurture&
utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=FY20-Q1-
global-nurture-email-other-itdm-ed-leaders-
parent&utm_content=family-link-bia 
 

EASTER BINGO   
Save the date in your diaries for Easter Bingo on 
Monday 31st March 6pm – 8pm. We had great 
fun at our last Bingo session and hope you can 
come along and join us for `eyes down`! 
 

NON-UNIFORM EASTER SQUARES BOARD 
We will be running our Easter Squares Board 
again this year, with lots of great prizes to be 
won. Non-uniform `Bring chocolate to school 
day` will be Tuesday 1st April and the Easter 
squares board prizes will be announced on 
Wednesday 2nd April. The fundraising events in 
school help to support school funds to allow us 
to provide the children with many different 
events and opportunities. Thank you as always 
for your support.  Squares go on sale after half 
term. 
 

ASDA CASHPOT 
A huge thank you to everyone who registered for 
Asda’s Cashpot for Schools. We raised £323.62 
for school.  This will go towards the funds to 
renovate the chicken coop area. Phase one was 
completed this week, in the terrible weather – 
poor Lewis! Watch out for the start of phase two 
after the half term holidays when it will really 
start to take shape into an imaginative play area 
for the whole school.   
 

HALF TERM ACTIVITIES 
Join the Study United centre for an exciting 
coding session with our new Sphero Bolt Robots! 
You'll take on a series of fun football challenges 
using the Bolts on our custom made football 
pitches. Learn how to dribble, pass and score 
with the Bolts and our iPads in a fun 1.5 hour 
session. Places are limited, so book now! 
Sphero Tue 18th Feb AM: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sphero-
robotics-tickets-
1237477712149?aff=oddtdtcreator 

Sphero Tue 18th Feb PM: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sphero-
robotics-tickets-
1237517290529?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
STATUTORY ASSESSMENTS – PARENT TALKS 
Year 1 children sit their national phonics 
screening tests w/c Monday 9th June 2025. 
Monday 3rd March 9am and 2.30pm parent talks 
– the same talk will take place at both times 
Year 4 children sit their national multiplication 
tests between Monday 2nd June and Friday 13th 
June 2025.   
Friday 28th February parent talk after family 
reading at 9.10am in the hall. 
Year 6 children sit their statutory assessments 
w/c Monday 12th May 2025. 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2025 - Thursday 6th 
March  
To celebrate this year, we will be coming to 
school in our bed clothes (or school uniform) 
with your favourite book and small teddy. There 
will be time during the day to share our books 
with a friend. We will also be having a ‘tube’ 
character competition. The winning creation 
from each class will be given ‘book-related’ 
prizes. We will be sending the WBD book tokens 
before half term so you can use them to 
purchase a 2025 WBD day book over the 
holidays.
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Date and Time Event 

Monday 24th February Children return to school  

Tuesday 25th February Rand Farm 2HE 

Wednesday 26th February Rand Farm 1/2SV 

Thursday 27th February Rand Farm 1MC 

Thursday 6th March Year 6 Careers Event Doncaster 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day  

Wednesday 12th March Y3 and Y4 trip to Eureka 

Thursday 13th March 6LG Parent meetings 

Thursday 13th March 1MC striking and fielding trip  

Thursday 20th March 5/6SM Year 6s only Parent meetings 

Tuesday 25th March Last Year 4 Swimming session  

Monday 31st March 6pm – 8pm Easter Bingo 

Tuesday 1st April Non-uniform Day – Bring Easter Chocolate 

Thursday 3rd April  Reception trip to Woodside Wildlife Park  

Friday 4th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 4th April Reports to parents 

Wednesday 23rd April Children return to school 

Monday 5th May School closed May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May Year 6 SATS 

Friday 23rd May Break-up for May half term 

Monday 2nd June  Children return to school 

Wednesday 4th June – Friday 6th June Year 5 and Year 6 Residential to Whitby 

Friday 18th July School closes for the summer 
 

ATTENDANCE 
We are committed to providing high quality education for all our children. In order for a child to reach their full 
potential, we expect a high level of school attendance. Holidays in term time are unauthorised, unless in exceptional 
circumstances and referred to the Education Inclusion Service, who may issue a Penalty Notice.  
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Free school meals are offered to children of families who receive one of the following: Universal Credit with an 
annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, Income Support, Income-based Job Seekers Allowance, 
Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999, 
The guarantee element of Pension Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax Credit), Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 
than £16,190.  To apply follow the link below:  https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-
food-and-free-school-meals/ 
 

UNIFORM 
We have surplus amounts of school uniform, which we will have available on Friday Coffee Mornings or alternatively 
you can contact Mrs Elvin at school via phone on the email below and she can help with providing uniform if needed. 
Please contact us if you are in need – we are here to help.  
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